
Notice of Public Hearing on  

Proposed 2025 Fiscal Year Budget 

The City of Bryan (City) City Council will hold a public hearing on the proposed 2025 fiscal year 

budget.  The public hearing will be held in the City of Bryan Municipal Office Building at 300 S. 

Texas Avenue, Bryan, Texas 77803 at 5:30 p.m. on August 27, 2024.  The public is encouraged to 

review the City’s proposed budget on the City of Bryan website at www.bryantx.gov or view a 

paper copy of the budget in the City Secretary’s office or at the Bryan Mounce Library.  This 

budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $2,770,227, or 4.9%, and of 

that amount $1,938,631 is tax revenue from new property added to the tax roll this year.  The 

public may comment in person at the public hearing, provide written comments either through the 

mail at the address above, e-mail to ktapscott@bryantx.gov or by fax at 979-209-5095.  Any 

written comments will be included with information provided to the City Council for their 

consideration. 

Members of the public are encouraged to provide input through any means available and/or to 

attend the public hearing. 
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